
Donna Orr 
 

I am a resident of Cowlitz County, not another state or country. I am an ordinary citizen that has
watched with amazement at the persistent delays that are crushing each suggestion of economic
recovery to our county. There is no "perfect "manufacturing or industrial process. There will always
be people opposed to any and all such business, even though it may be a legitimate business that
provides a product or result that has a legitimate use.It appears that NWIW has done what has been
asked by the state to be able to proceed with their business. Please stop moving the goalposts and let
them build. We need jobs, not more "grants" or other public assistance programs.I sincerely hope
the decision has not already been made & your request for comments is not just window dressing
for the peons.


